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Children and Families Summer News 
We hope you are your families are all well and you are looking forward to the summer 
holidays. After careful thought we have decided not to hold a holiday club this summer 
but have some other things for you to enjoy together……

You are welcome to join us for our Sunday Service at
9.30am.

We will be re-starting Rise n Shine 
on Sunday 6th September  

We will be filming a weekly video, based on a bible
story from the Parables commencing 29th July.
There will also be colouring and worksheets you
will be able to download. 
Please do take a look and watch at a convenient
time. Go to our youtube channel and check out 
Children and Families Resources.

Visit our churchyards this summer …..You are also 
welcome to visit our churchyards over the summer. We’re 
running a competition to write a poem or a picture based on 
your visit. What can you hear? What can you smell? How does it 
make you feel? 

Post your poem and/or picture to the Vicarage or email to 
stmarydavicar@gmail.com by 17th August

We wish you a safe and enjoyable holiday time. Antony and Amanda
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